
From: David Crofts [mailto:david.crofts@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, 11 April 2017 12:29 AM 

To: Elizabeth.Barber@mhcc.vic.gov.au; Justine.I.Whitelaw@mhcc.vic.gov.au 

Cc: help@mhcc.vic.gov.au 

Subject: RE: *Confidential: RE: Contact from MHCC 

 
PLEASE INFORM YONCHEV THAT HE STILL HAS NOT REPLIED TO MY & YOUR ORIGINAL QUESTIONS AND IT WOULD 

BE APRECIATED IF HE COULD DO SO AS SOON AS POSSIBLE … 

 

 
From: David Crofts [mailto:david.crofts@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, 3 April 2017 04:38 PM 

To: Elizabeth.Barber@mhcc.vic.gov.au 

Cc: help@mhcc.vic.gov.au 

Subject: RE: *Confidential: RE: Contact from MHCC 

 
Dear Ms Barber, 

 

To be clear my exact question was :- 

 

Dr Yonchev, please supply the “objective reasons” for your refusal to return me to a medication level that “proved 

good enough in 2012”. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David Crofts. 

 

 
From: Elizabeth.Barber@mhcc.vic.gov.au [mailto:Elizabeth.Barber@mhcc.vic.gov.au] On Behalf Of 

help@dhhs.vic.gov.au 

Sent: Monday, 3 April 2017 04:22 PM 

To: david.crofts@gmail.com 

Subject: *Confidential: RE: Contact from MHCC 

 

Dear Mr Crofts,  

 

I have asked the service the same question you provided to the Mental Health Complaint Commissioner, which was 

the reasons for Dr Iontchev's change your medication and why it was not returned to your previous medication 

level of 2012.    
 

Kind regards,  

 

Liz Barber  

Resolutions Officer  

Mental Health Complaints Commissioner  
T: 1800 246 054 | F: (03) 9949 1506  
Level 26, 570 Bourke Street, Melbourne, VIC 3000  
mhcc.vic.gov.au  
 

 
 

 
The Mental Health Complaints Commissioner respectfully acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the country throughout Victoria and pays respect to their 
Elders, both past and present.  

  



From:  "David Crofts" <david.crofts@gmail.com>  

To:  <Elizabeth.Barber@mhcc.vic.gov.au>,  

Cc:  <help@mhcc.vic.gov.au>  

Date:  03/04/2017 03:39 PM  

Subject:  RE: *Confidential: Contact from MHCC 

 

 

Dear Ms Barber,  

   

As intend to have the document referred to below rigorously, objectively and logically analysed in the light of an 

appointment with a psychiatrist of my own choosing, I will need you to also provide the question you asked of him in 

documented form too.  

   

Sincerely,  

   

David Crofts.  

   

 
From: Elizabeth.Barber@mhcc.vic.gov.au [mailto:Elizabeth.Barber@mhcc.vic.gov.au] On Behalf Of 

help@dhhs.vic.gov.au 

Sent: Monday, 3 April 2017 01:35 PM 

To: David Crofts <david.crofts@gmail.com> 

Subject: *Confidential: Contact from MHCC  

   

Dear Mr Crofts,  

 

I have spoken with Monash Health and Dr Iontchev who have informed me that they will provide a written response 

to your request on Wednesday or Thursday of this week. As soon as I receive it I will forward onto your email and 

postal address.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Liz Barber  

Resolutions Officer  

Mental Health Complaints Commissioner  
T: 1800 246 054 | F: (03) 9949 1506  
Level 26, 570 Bourke Street, Melbourne, VIC 3000  
mhcc.vic.gov.au  
 

 
 

 
The Mental Health Complaints Commissioner respectfully acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the country throughout Victoria and pays respect to their 
Elders, both past and present.  

 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.  

CONFIDENTIALITY AND PRIVACY  
The information in this message and in any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you must not read, 
forward, print, copy, disclose, or use in any way the information contained in this message or any attachment(s) it contains. The Mental Health Complaints 
Commissioner is committed to protecting the privacy and confidentiality of any personal information provided to us. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please notify the sender immediately, or notify us by email on PrivacyFOI@mhcc.vic.gov.au, and delete or destroy all copies of this message and any 
attachments.  

 


